
4TH GRADE4TH GRADE  newsletter 

REMINDERS 

COMING UP 

CONTACT INFOWHAT WE ARE LEARNING

All students have signed up to bring an item for the classroom’s Christmas party.
You can find the item listed in your child’s planner. Please send the item to school
by Wednesday. THANK YOU! I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas! 

DECEMBER 18TH-22ND, 2023

Mrs. Mindy Mentele

996-2365

Mindy.Mentele@k12.sd.us

http://mrsmentele.weebly.com

Reading: Christmas Tree Reading
Activities

Math: Christmas Themed Math
Activities

Religion: Christmas

We will spend this week working on
contest entries for the Catholic
Daughters contest. Students can
choose to enter the essay, poetry,
art, and computer art categories. We
will also complete our Keeping Christ
in Christmas posters this week.

December 20th- School Mass

December 21st- Crazy Christmas/Fake Injury

Day, Christmas Party, Report Cards Sent Home


